
YEARBOOK ADS 

Dear Parents,  

It is time to purchase an ad for the yearbook. Many parents purchase an ad for their 
children in order to congratulate them for a job well done! Many do it to preserve 
the memories of that year and this special time in your child’s life. The deadline for 
purchasing an ad has been extended to December 9th.  

In order to submit an ad the total payment, photos, and text desired must be 
submitted all together into your child’s classroom teacher. No ads will be accepted 
after Dec. 9th, and all required material must be present or the ad order will not be 
accepted and returned home.  

Please select the ad size you would like and the number of ads you would like.  

Full Page Ad = $125.00  ___________________ 
Half Page Ad = $75.00 ____________________ 
1/4 Page Ad = $50.00 ____________________ 
Payment: ________________________  
Payment can be check written out to Redeemer or cash.  
Photos (on cd or zip drive): Please be sure they are jpeg format. 
Text: 

CHILDS NAME: ________________________________________________________ 

_________________________________________________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Thank you,  
Crislyn Grubb 
cgrubb@redeemerstuart.com 


